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Pro-Filer 2 Discontinued

One of our vendors unexpectedly stopped production on a critical part used in the Pro-Filer 2. They gave us no
warning or potential for a lifetime-buy. Without this component, we have to do a full redesign of the product
under a new development environment. Prior to this news, we had discussed a potential redesign of the Pro-Filer
to add some new features but we were unable to justify this update due to a lack of industry demand. With this
latest news, we have rekindled discussions of a redesign of the Pro-Filer 2 to a Pro-Filer 3, but our current R&D
schedule is such that a redesign would not begin until at least early 2023.

Unfortunately, this means that we will not be able to provide Pro-Filer products for now. We apologize for any
inconvenience and are taking requests from people who want to be notified of any updates on this product and its
development. We do have enough exchange and repair components to meet our estimated potential warranty
issues, which are minimal.

If you have an interest in purchasing a Pro-Filer 3, please send an email to sales@syndyne.com noting your
interest in a new Pro-Filer, as well as, a number of Pro-filers that you would be interested in committing to
purchasing prior to our development. This will help us gauge potential interest in the product and increase the
likelihood of an eventual product release.

Best Regards,
Benjamin Young
President
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